Inc. Village of Woodsburgh

JACOB HARMAN, DEPUTY MAYOR CARL CAYNE, TRUSTEE ALAN HIRMES, TRUSTEE DAVID PERL, TRUSTEE



MICHELLE BLANDINO, VILLAGE CLERK BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY JUDAH LIBIN, TREASURER

30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406

LEE A. ISRAEL, MAYOR

March 18, 2021

Dear Neighbors:

This month's meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on **Monday, March 22, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.** via Zoom. Anyone wishing to join our meeting, please contact Village Hall. We welcome you to join us at that time. Your input and involvement is always welcome.

The annual Village tax bill was mailed at the end of February. If you pay your taxes directly and have not received your tax bill, please contact the Village Office. To avoid interest penalties your **Village taxes must be paid no later than April 1, 2021.** Additionally, we ask that you please remind your gardener that permits must be renewed at Village Hall for the 2021 season. Only those gardeners holding valid permits will be permitted to work in the Village.

Hopefully the weather will be cooperative and we will soon see the arrival of spring climate. As such, please be mindful of an increased number of pedestrians, children playing and cyclists within the Village. To avoid any unfortunate accidents, please drive with the utmost care and attention to traffic regulations and stop signs. NCPD has made it clear that they are fully enforcing all traffic violations and are closely monitoring vehicular traffic and speeding within our community. They have also been further reviewing the current traffic flow and will be making recommendations regarding additional stop sign placement and other suggestions to ensure the safety of the community.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Very truly yours,

Lee Israel Mayor